The Complex Needs Team will be running a series
of parent workshops over the summer term.

The sessions will be for parents and carers of school
aged and above children and young people on the
diagnostic pathway for an Autism assessment. They will
have had their first paediatric appointment and have
been referred onto the CCDS.

Our sessions will cover a range of areas including:

The areas of difference

Communication and interaction including strategies

Practical ideas for support

An opportunity to network with other parents/carers
e How to work in partnership with education staff

The first 3 sessions will run on:
2nd 9th and 16th May from 7-9.00pm
The next group of dates will run after half term:

6th June followed by the 13th and the 20th again 7-
9.00pm.

The sessions will be run at the Phoenix centre in
Bromley by the Complex Needs Team.

Please contact Emma Donovan-Brown for further
information:

Emma.Donovan-brown@bromley.qgov.uk




